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CENTURY PARK CONDOMINIUM [
3934 SW 8TH ST STE 303
CORAL GABLES FL 33134

Dear Neighbor,

We understand how much you depend on reliable energy and we're continuously working to make it
beiter. in fact, we're working on a project in your area that will help improve the reliability of the energy
grid in good weather and bad.

This project will require transmission power line pole replacements and upgrades along the existing
line easement to enhance reliability in Miami-Dade County. The project begins along the easement
south of West Flagler Street east from Southwest 92 Avenue and along Southwest Second Street to
the Palmetto Expressway in Miami. Work is scheduled to begin this month and is expected to be

completed by November.

In order to perform the pole replacement and upgrade work, bucket trucks and large cranes will be
necessary to access the power line pole structures. The majority of the work will take place between
8 am. and 5 p.m. Monday through Friday. We will do everything possible to keep any power
interruptions to a minimum while this work progresses. Should an outage of 15 minutes or more
become necessary to complete the work, we'll notify you at least five days in advance and provide

details at that time.

We pledge to work safely and respectfully in your community, as well as make reasonable efforts to
minimize construction-related noise and any other inconveniences to you or your neighbors. We do
not anticipate requiring access to your property; however, should it be necessary to access your
property, we will notify you when FPL-approved contractors will be in your neighborhood. We plan to
make interim repairs to restore sidewalks and grounds to ensure the safety of the area after the work
is completed. We will make permanent repairs once construction is complete.

Should you have any questions concerning this project, please call 1-800-693-3267, Monday through
Friday, between 9 a.m. and 5 p.m. Please refer to Flagami-Riverside T20436 Pole Replacement and

Line Upgrade project.
Sincerely,

Carlos Candelaria
Area Project Manager

Florida Power & Light Company
700 Universe Boulevard, DOE/JW, Juno Beach, FL 33408




